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My children are thriving in a virtual public educational setting and should have the 

same access to funds that students in traditional public schools have. We live in a 

world where there are options to adequately accommodate learning styles and 

environments, and HB2583 offers support for those choosing the route that works 

best for their child. This is for the betterment of the student and our future 

generations.  


